Subject: Planning application Number 2022/4469/P

Dear Kristina,

| am writing regarding planning application 2022/4469/P.

Firstly, | would like to ensure it is known that this planned development is taking place within a building that houses
Camden Council residents, both renters and leaseholders: there are 12 housing units which are managed and
maintained by Camden Council. We therefore ask that all residents are are properly and individually notified of the
proposals, and that the consultation and planning process includes a full consultation with the residents. This is a
major development affecting Camden's property, and it will have an impact on all residents - including loss of
outside space, and poor and unsafe access to our homes via a planned narrow side entrance.

I would be grateful if you could please confirm receipt of this communication, and confirm that you are aware of the
12 Camden flats in the building. We would appreciate Camden undertaking an appropriate and full consultation with
all Council residents, and suspending the current planning consultation until this has taken place.

Kind regards,

Alan Cardy

50 Britannia Street
WC1X9JH



